
Health Profession Opportunity Grant (HPOG) 

Five-year grant funded by the Department of Health and Human Services and administered by 

the Missouri Department of Social Services, Family Support Division. The Missouri Hospital 

Association serves as a liaison between the Central Workforce Investment Board and SLATE in 

St. Louis coordinate efforts to work with hospitals interested in participating.  The Kansas City 

Metropolitan Healthcare Council is helping the Full Employment Council in the same capacity. 

This is a Missouri grant. Missouri employers and Illinois/Kansas bi-state employers can 

participate. 

The intent is to help low income individuals that reside within specified catchment areas in 

Missouri receive training for in-demand entry-level jobs in health care. To be eligible, potential 

participants must have an income under 200 percent of the federal poverty level, or $48,500 a 

year for a family of four. These individuals can be new to health care as well as incumbent 

workers. For example, a hospital may have a housekeeping or food service worker that would 

like to work as a nursing assistant or patient care tech. 

The grant can pay up to $4,000 per candidate for training and up to $500 in supportive services 

such as books, uniforms, childcare and transportation.  

Two great outcomes – make a life changing difference for these individuals that are part of the 

grant and provide health care institutions, including hospitals, well-trained employees. 

 

Training Programs Offered 

 Licensed Practical Nurse (LPN) 

 Certified Nursing Assistant (CNA) 

 Registered Nurse (RN) 

 Home Health Aide 

 Medical Assistant 

 Personal Care Aide 

 Medical Secretary 

 Pharmacy Technician 

 Phlebotomist 

 Surgical Technician/Technologist 

 EMT/Paramedic 

 

Please contact Jill Williams, Director of Workforce Initiatives and Special Projects, via email at 

JWilliams@mhanet.com or by phone at 573/893-3700 ext. 1395. 

 

 

mailto:JWilliams@mhanet.com
https://www.acf.hhs.gov/ofa/programs/hpog


Follow us! 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/HPOGProgram/ 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/HPOGProgram 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
This document was supported by Grant 90FX0050-01-00 from the Administration for Children and Families, U.S. Department of 

Health & Human Services (HHS). Its contents are solely the responsibility of the authors and do not necessarily represent the 

official views of HHS. HPOG is a study funded by the federal government which is being conducted to determine how these 

training opportunities help people improve their skills and find better jobs. During the study, all new eligible applicants will be 

selected by lottery to participate in these training opportunities. Not all eligible applicants will be selected to participate in 

these opportunities. The Central Region Workforce Investment Board is an Equal Opportunity Employer/Program. Auxiliary aids 

and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities. All voice telephone numbers may be reached by persons 

using TTY/TDD equipment via the Missouri Relay Service at 711. 
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